
PROPOSED CLOSURE OF LOCAL PUBLIC ROAD RESERVE TO
INCORPORATE INTO FREEHOLD LOT 2640 ON DP 210252 

NO. 442 KING ROCKS ROAD NORTH, HYDEN

SHIRE OF KONDININ
Kondinin . Karlgarin . Hyden 

KONDININ OFFICE HOURS
Office Hours: Monday to Friday 8.30 am - 4.30 pm
Licensing Hours: Monday to Friday 8.30 am - 3.00 pm 
Email: cso@kondinin.wa.gov.au 
Phone: 9889 1006

HYDEN OFFICE HOURS
Office Hours:  Monday to Friday 10.00 am - 4.30 pm (close between 1:00pm - 1.30pm)
Licensing Hours: Monday to Friday 10.00 am - 3.00 pm 
Email: hylib@kondinin.wa.gov.au 
Phone: 9880 5160

Pursuant to Section 58 (3) of the Land Administration Act 1997 the Shire of Kondinin is seeking public
comment on the proposed closure of the Local Public Road Reserve that runs along the eastern

boundary of Lot 2640 on DP 210252 No. 442 King Rocks Road North, Hyden to amalgamate with the
adjoining freehold land to facilitate the development of the proposed Wind Farm that has been approved

at this location.



A map of the portion of the road reserve proposed to be closed (shaded in yellow) can be viewed above
or on the Shire’s website www.kondinin.wa.gov.au or at the Shire Office in Hyden and Kondinin or by

contacting the Shire’s Manager Planning and Assets, Tory Young on mpd@kondinin.wa.gov.au



All submissions are to be addressed to the Shire’s Chief Executive Officer and submitted via email on
mpd@kondinin.wa.gov.au via post at PO Box 7 Kondinin WA 6367 or hand delivered to the Shire Office in

Hyden or Kondinin by 4.00PM Friday 28th April 2023. 
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